
From the Tax Collector’s Office 

Reminder Notice 

 

Today, February 1, 2022 is the last day to pay your Supplemental 
MV Tax bill and the adjusted 2nd installment tax bill.  Please make 
sure your envelope is postmarked with today’s date or pay in the 
office or by drop box at Town Hall, 222 Bolton Center Rd. the 
office will be open until 6:30 this evening.  Payments will be 
accepted through that time. 

You can also inquire or pay online at 
https://town.boltonct.org/departments/tax-collector/online-tax-
inquiry-payment .  A convenience fee will be assessed based on 
the method of payment used. 

Please make sure the routing and account numbers when entered 
are correct. 

*Additional fees will be added if the payment does not process 
because it was rejected due to this reason. 

 
If you have any questions in regards to your taxes and the amount 
owed or believe you didn’t receive a bill please call the office at 
860-649-8066 x 6101.  Not receiving a bill will not relieve you 
from the tax or interest that may be due. 
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